
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    

                              
                                             
 

For your 
Calendar 

NRHEG Elementary 
School 

September 16, 2019 
 
 

-Playground Donation- 
 

The NRHEG PTO along with the Nick and Erin 
Budach Family has donated a reflective garden-
play area for our elementary students in 
memory and remembrance of Finly Budach.  
Climbing rocks, a bench, trees and plants that 
will attract butterflies, all make up this 
addition to our playground.  The next time you 
are at school, stop by to take a look at this 
beautiful area.  

 

 

Dear Elementary Families, 
 Welcome Back to School!  We are 
beginning our second full week of school 
and we are off to a great start! 
 Thank you to those families who 
attended our No Bully parent session on 
Day One, September 3.  We will continue 
to keep you informed of progress and 
changes that occur surrounding our 
second year of program implementation. 
 September 23-27 is Homecoming Week 
and Mrs. Buendorf will be sending home 
information to our elementary families 
regarding the dress up days for that 
week.  On Friday, September 27, 
beginning at 8:40 a.m. we will be 
holding our annual Homecoming Pep Fest 
in the north gym.   Following the Pep 
Fest our Elementary Marathon will take 
place on the football field here in 
Ellendale.  The NRHEG Elementary School 
Homecoming Parade information is below. 

 Elementary Homecoming Parade  
Friday, September 27, 12:30 p.m. 

Parade Route: 
 Start on the east side of the school  

(600 School Street South). 
Go north to Highway 30 and turn left. 

 Go west on Highway 30 until the 
intersection with Floors 4-U 

 (302 Fifth Avenue West) and turn right 
(north). Go north one block. Go west one 

block. Go south one block. 
 Turn east on Highway 

30 and return to the elementary school. 
 We would still welcome floats, 
vehicles and parade entrants until 
Friday, September 20.  Please contact 
Jean Greenwood, Administrative 
Assistant, at 507-684-3181 to get 
registered.  We hope to have a huge 
parade!  Units will line up on the 
east side of our school (School 
Street).  We hope to see you that day-  
Join us!  
Sincerely, 
Mr. Anderson  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Elementary Newsletter 
 

Mission Statement: 
Empowering s tudents with knowledge and ski l l s  to  succeed. 

Vision Statement: 
To be the school  dis tr i c t  o f  choice ,  inspir ing exce l l ence  in 

academics ,  arts ,  and act iv i t i es .  
Panther Pride:   

Be Positive, Respectful, Responsible, and Safe. 

 

P a n t h e r   P r i d e 

Student Pick Up-Drop Off Reminders: 
 

In an effort to maintain student safety we ask 
that parents use the south location as their 
before and after school pick up and drop off 
point.  School staff is also in this area to 
assist with supervision.  Enter this area from 
8th Avenue and drop off and pick up your child 
at the south end of the sidewalk.  Please exit 
using the west entrance of the parking lot. 
 
If your child is leaving for an appointment, 
etc. during the school day, remind your child 
to stop in the school office and then leave 
through the North Doors (the secure entrance). 
This allows the office staff to monitor your 
child and the pick up.  Please contact the 
office at 506.684.3181 if you have questions. 
Thank you! 

 


